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PRESS RELEASE - ROYAL GIBRALTAR POLICE

The European Confederation of Police (EuroCOP) are pleased that
justice has now prevailed in this case. Three former Royal Gibraltar
Police officers (RGP) who faced charges of attempting to pervert

the course of justice walked free from court after the Crown
offered no evidence in the case. 

EuroCOP call on the Governor of Gibraltar and the Chief Minister to
direct an independent investigation to be carried out by police

professionals that are from outside the Royal Gibraltar Police on
how this case has been managed by the leadership of RGP.

The population of Gibraltar, and the officers who serve in the RGP
deserve a Police Service that is not constantly in crisis due to what
appears from the outside to be a failure of leadership. Surely the
time has come for those who hold the constitutional and political

power in Gibraltar to demonstrate leadership in this matter for the
benefit of all. 
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